
P r o t e c t i n g , M a i n t a i n i n g a n d I m p r o v i n g t h e H e a l t h o f A l l M i n n e s o t a n s

Please note  that  the  Federal Monitoring Survey exited on 9/28/ 22 is being processed  in a seperate
enforcement  cycle. This letter  is for the  8/4/22 recertification  survey enforcement  cycle.

Electronically delivered
October 28, 2022

Administrator
Pine View Rehabilitation And Senior Living
425 North Badger Street
Caledonia, MN 55921

RE: CCN: 245499
Cycle Start Date: August 4, 2022

Dear Administrator:

On August 18, 2022, we notified you a remedy was imposed. On September  23, 2022 the  Minnesota
Departments  of Health and Public Safety completed  a revisit to verify that  your facility had achieved
and maintained  compliance. We have determined  that  your facility has achieved substantial
compliance as of September  15, 2022.

As authorized  by CMS the  remedy of:

•  Discretionary denial of payment  for new Medicare and Medicaid admissions effective
September  17, 2022 did not  go into effect.  (42 CFR 488.417 (b))

In our lett  er of Augus t 18 , 20 22, in acco rdance  with Federa l law, as speci fied in the  Act at §
18 19(f)(2)(B) (iii)(I)(b) and § 1919( f)(2)(B) (iii)(I)(b), we notified you that your faci lity was pro hibited fro m
conducting a Nursing Aide Training and/ or Competency Evaluation Program (NATCEP) for two years
from September  17, 2022 due to denial of payment  for new admissions. Since your facility attained
substantial  compliance on September  15, 2022, the  original triggering remedy, denial of payment  for
new admissions, did not  go into effect.  Therefore, the  NATCEP prohibition is rescinded.  However, this
does not  apply to or affect any previously imposed NATCEP loss.

The CMS Region V Office may notify you of their determination  regarding any imposed remedies.

Feel free to contact  me if you have questions.

Sincerely,

An equal opportunity employer.
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Melissa Poepping, Compliance Analyst
Federal Enforcement |  Health Regulation Division
Minnesota Department  of Health
P.O. Box 64900
Saint Paul, Minnesota  55164-0970
Phone: 651-201-4117
Email: Melissa.Poepping@state. mn.us


